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Memorandum of Understanding
The Supply Register and the NASUWT are pleased to announce a new
Memorandum of Understanding to promote an ethical alternative for the
employment of supply teachers. 
The pay and conditions of teachers are inextricably linked to the provision
of high-quality education. Supply teachers play a vital role in ensuring the
highest standards of education for all children and young people. However,
the way in which the supply agency market has operated has often been
to the detriment of schools and supply teachers. Our new partnership aims
to deliver a positive change for the benefit of supply teachers and schools.
The Supply Register and the NASUWT are committed to ending the cycle
where supply teachers get less, schools pay more and supply agencies
make excessive profits. The Memorandum of Understanding between the
Supply Register and the NASUWT represents a better deal for schools,
including:
• the highest standards in recruitment practice;
• full compliance with all the relevant legislation, including safeguarding

checks;
• supply teachers who are provided with ongoing training and CPD

opportunities;
• transparent charges and no hidden fees;
• no finder’s fees;
• supply teachers procured through the Supply Register have access to

ongoing training and development; and 
• the recruitment procedures used ensure equality and diversity.

Further information
For further information on how to become part of the Supply Register
network of agencies, visit the Supply Register website at: 
www.supplyregister.uk.
The Supply Register 
The Supply Register is an end-to-end Human Resources solution designed
to streamline the supply recruitment and booking process, making it
quicker, easier and more transparent.

To find out more about the Supply Register, go to 
www.nasuwt.org.uk/thesupplyregister.

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


